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13th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was lovely that so many parents and villagers joined the children and staff for the Act of 

Remembrance by the war memorial on Wednesday. I would like to thank all the children for their 

thoughtful work. We are all very proud of how respectful they were during the time of silence.  

 

The staff and children are all very much looking forward to taking part in our ‘Arts Week’ next week and 

as mentioned in last week’s newsletter we will be holding an Art Exhibition on Friday 20th November at 

2.15pm. We would love to have as many parents, carers and governors to come along as possible to 

share in the children’s achievements. 

 

Next Friday morning Tempest Photography will be in school to take individual photos. Please ensure that 

your child comes to school with full school uniform on that day, with a fresh sweatshirt! Children may 

wish to bring a hairbrush to school for that day! If there are younger siblings you wish to be included on 

the photos please bring them to school at 9.00am. 

 

Thank you for all your continued support. 

 

God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School 

 

 

 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1   What is the best material for a dog’s blanket? 
 

Class 2   Play your favourite board game. Why do you enjoy playing it? 
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Arts Week 

The children will be taking part in various art activities next week from painting, photography, drawing 

and sculpture making. They will be going into the village so will need suitable coats (waterproof) and 

shoes (wellies if possible) and Mrs Harvey has also asked of the children could bring in an old shirt or 

apron to wear whilst painting etc. 

 

Natural Resources 

Next Wednesday the children are going to be working with all kinds of natural resources, Mrs Harvey 

has asked if you could help collect some items for the lesson. 

They would like dry leaves of all shapes, sizes and colours, twigs, conkers, chestnuts and any other 

items you think they could make wonderful artwork with. 

 

Honiton Chamber of Commerce Christmas Concert 

The Jubilee Federation has been invited to take part in the above concert at St Paul’s Church Honiton on 

Friday 4th December at 5.30pm for about an hour. We would love to be able to sing some carols as a 

federation choir and also do some readings. Please confirm on the form below whether or not your child 

can attend the concert which is usually followed by a Christmas Fair and the turning on of the Christmas 

Lights.  

 

PTFA upcoming event! 

Please join us for a Bridges Cafe happening on Friday the 27th of November at 3pm at 

Broadhembury School.  Don’t forget to bring some change to buy delicious cakes, biscuits etc which will 

very kindly be provided by the children of Class 2 (sorry mums). 

  

Also just a reminder to keep collecting the jars for our Jolly Jars collection. 

 

 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school Wednesday and Thursday next week. 

Monday 16th November – Arts Week 

Friday 20th November – Arts Week Exhibition Afternoon 

Friday 20th November – School Photos  

 

 

 

 

 

Honiton Chamber of Commerce Christmas Concert 
 

My Child _________________________________________________________________  

 

         Can                             Cannot  

 

attend the Honiton Chamber of Commerce Christmas Concert on Friday 4th December at 5.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Collective Worship Activity  

 

 
 

 


